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FEEDBACK AND RECOMMENDATIONS ON THE IMPLEMENTATION
OF CATCH-UP FRIDAYS

To:  Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

13 Relative to the issued Memorandum from the Office of Secretary through Usec.
Atty. Michael Wesley T. Poa, the Regional Office through the Curriculum and
Learning Management Division (CLMD) would like to seek firsthand feedback and
recommendations from the field regarding the implementation of Catch-Up
Fridays.

2; The inputs gathered shall be valuable in the Department’s commitment to
enhancing the quality of Basic Education and in refining its policies and programs.

3. The Division Focal Person of Catch-Up Fridays shall consolidate major issues
and concerns, comments and recommendations from the schools and send the same
to car.clmd@deped.gov.ph copy furnished to noverkeithley.mente@deped.gov.ph
on or before March 12, 2024.

4. For inquiries or concerns, please contact CES Jennifer P. Ande at the
Curriculum and Learning Management Division (CLMD) through landline number
(074) 422-7096 or email address: car.clmd@deped.gov.ph

5. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this Memorandum is
desired.

ESTELA P. LEON-CARINO EdD, CESO III
Director IV / Regional Directo%

Reference: As stated

CLMD/JPA/ nkm/ Feedback and recommendations on the implementation of Catch-up Fridays
March .05, 2024

N T ,,;L\TDP Address: DepEd-CAR Complex, Wangal, La Trinidad, Benguet, 2601
DQ?]ED g} b’ Telephone No: (074) 422 — 1318

MATATAG %Q\,_ Email Address: car@deped.gov.ph

Soe B o BAGONG PILIPINAS e n DepEd Tayo Cordillera & https://depedcar.ph




